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Now more than ever,
connecting with each other,

feeling connected to
community, is crucial to our

well being. 
We’re here to help make that

happen. 
The Enabling Connections
Project was conceived by
South Granville Seniors

Centre and is supported by
many, many partner

organizations. 
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ABOUT THE PROGRAM
What have you been

missing lately? People?
Places? Activities?

 
 We’d like to offer you

easy Internet access as
a remedy. We call this
Enabling Connections.

individualized mentoring
about tablet use by trained
volunteers & weekly Digital
Literacy Virtual Program

3-month loan of a
handheld Samsung Android
tablet to people 55+ with
preference to low-income
seniors

Internet access not
requiring wifi or technical
know-how or ownership of
hardware

loaned tablet has a range
of pre-loaded software and
programs for fun and
connecting to loved ones 

For more information and to
borrow a tablet, please call us

at 604-732-0812 or email
programs@southgranville

seniors.ca


